Newcomer Club Donates Quilts To Holston Home



PHOTO SPECIAL TO THE SUM

At its April 26 meeting, Newcomer Club of Greeneville learned about mentoring and fostering at Holston United Methodist Home for Children. Will Martin, left, director of foster care and mentoring at Holston Home for Children, shared the home's mission and positive outcomes, then discussed available mentoring opportunities. Afterward, the Newcomers Quilting Group, represented by Lisa Rouse, right, presented 10 quilts to the home.